
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 25th September 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 1 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 28th September 
Jellyfish Class Forest 
School 
 
Tuesday 29th September 
3:20—4:20pm Sharks       
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 30th September 
3:10—4:10pm Sand    
Dollars Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 1st October 
CENSUS DAY 
3:00-4:00pm Jellyfish      
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 2nd October 
Tempest Individual    
Photos 
 
On CENSUS DAY all children 
in KS1 will be invited to try a 
school dinner!  Children who 
normally have a packed lunch 
can still bring one as backup if 
parents are concerned they 
may not like the meal. Thanks. 
 
 
 

Week 5 
 
Monday 05th October 
Stingrays Class Forest 
School 
 
Tuesday 06th October 
3:20—4:20pm Sharks       
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 7th October 
3:10—4:10pm Sand    
Dollars Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 8th October 
3:00-4:00pm Jellyfish      
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 09th October 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 1 

 
This week’s resulTs:  
 

Redoubt:        50 
Burgoyne:     44 
Connaught:   29 
Kearsney:     29 
 

leader board: 
 

Burgoyne :    82 
Redoubt:        80     
Kearsney:    65 
Connaught:  60 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Rudie, Alicia and Harry! 
 

Well done!! 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:   

 

 

Reeona, Suhana, Xander, Meadow,  

Riley and Leon. 
 

      The winner is:  Leon Purja! 
 

   Congratulations!!  

Individual Photos  
On the 2nd October we will be having individual photos taken by Tempest               
photographers.  We have made the decision to not have photos of siblings 
together due to the logistical challenges it creates in getting lots of children 

from different bubbles into one place.   
We have explored the option of merging photos together to create one  

picture but this is unfortunately not possible.  The photographers have kindly said they 
may well be able to return at a later date if guidance changes.  I know this is  

disappointing for many of you but in the circumstances we are facing, it is unavoidable.  
Apologies. 

 

Kent Test - 15th October 2020 
 

The Kent test has been confirmed for the 15th October for those Y6 children that are 

registered.  For those concerned about a pupil that might be self isolating on that day, 

alternative plans are in place for such circumstances.   

PAYING FOR SCHOOL DINNERS  
If your child is in Key Stage 2 (Y3-Y6) 

and has school dinners, you should now 
have registered with +Pay on ParentMail 
to pay for them.  Due to the delay in the 
system being updated, please can you 

now clear any back payments due.  The 
registers are now all up to date and 

should reflect the amount due, including 
todays meals.  

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATION                
PROGRAMME 2020/2021 

On Monday, 7th December all pupils in Years 
R—6 have the opportunity to participate in the 

childhood flu vaccination programme.  You will 
be receiving an email from us with a link to the 
NHS e-consent portal around mid October.  If 

you want your child to immunised, please     
ensure you complete the consent form when you 

receive it. 

Y6 Bubble Timings 

Having trialled the staggered start and finish times for a few weeks now, we took 

time this week to review how things were going.  Firstly we would like to thank 

you all for your continued cooperation with this system.  The weather really  

tested us yesterday but people were great at keeping to times and things ran 

smoothly.  Because of this we have not made any radical changes to timings but 

we are changing the Y6 departure time to 3.15pm rather than 3.20pm.  This still 

allows all the classes to be off site before they leave.   


